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To whom it may concern:

I am writing to implore you to take action to level the playing field for ALL
investors.

As an investor and a citizen, I am tired of the government allowing Wall
Street to play by their own rules. We are all well aware of the nefarious
activities that Wall Street is engaged in and I simply want some assurances
that going forward, the SEC or some government institution will step up for
the American citizen. 

I get that the SEC has a personal conflict of interest as these folks are there
friends and future employers. I understand that you have to provide for your
families, but I'm tired of having paid officials sit and do NOTHING as the
average American suffers.

I want to know who wagered $1.7 million dollars on a bet that Bear Stearns
would collapse within 9 days during the previous crisis?

Please provide us with the transparency that we deserve. Stop the practice of
naked shorting!

If you decide to take this serious and need help where to look, don't hesitate
to contact me.

Yours truly,
Mark Glor


